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Thurston Winter Report 

IMPORTANT 
New Address!

Integrity Ministries
P.O. Box 796 Ferndale 
WA 98248 U.S.A. 
Our postal address has changed! 
You can now send your donations 
and gifts directly to our 
Washington State address.

We continue to have our Corporate 
office in Pennslyvania, but now our 
new West coast office is closer to the 
majority of our donors. 

We want to introduce you to Melinda 
Stump.  She is our new financial 

officer.  She has 
a vast 
experience 
working with 
Christian 
international 
nonprofit
organizations.

Feel free to 
connect with her if you have any 
questions regarding your gifts and 
receipts. She will be providing donor 
services for the ministry starting 
January 1, 2016. 

If you need help, you can call her in 
Bellingham, 425-289-8487

The verse the Lord gave to us for 
this year is found in Acts 18:9b-10a

“Do not be afraid; keep on 
speaking, do not be silent.  For I am 
with you, and no one is going to 
attack and harm you, because I 
have many people in this city.”

Blessings and love,

Jim and Sally Thurston
  Missionaries to Chile

Melinda Stump

 

Our time in the U.S.A.

Jim and Sally with their luggage

Speaking to students

Sofia, Amy & Steve 

Waiting to take off again

What a beautiful time we had at Carolyn’s  house. She 
was so gracious allowing Sally and I to stay at her place 
on and off for three months. We want to thank her for the 
wonderful hospitality.  A big thanks goes out to Ken, 
Karen and Bob plus Jon in Sequim for opening their 
homes to us during this time of visiting friends and 
churches.

We loved connecting with our friends 
and catching up on their lives.  Living 
out of a suitcase was tiring at times.  
Many hours were spent in our car 
traveling from city to city, and time did 
not allow us to visit all our friends.

We also spent time with our son 
Steve, his wife Amy, and their 
beautiful daughter Sofia in 
Philadelphia.  We were with them for 
a week. It was a real joy.  At our 
mission board meeting, we worked 
on new mission plans for the next 
five years.

While in Pennsylvania, we visited the University of Valley 
Forge.  It was wonderful getting to talk with students 
about committing their life to the fullfillment of the Great 
Commission.  It brought back many warm memories of 
when I was a Campus  Evangelist. 

Burdened down with eight 
pieces of heavy baggage, 
we left Bellingham at 5 AM 
on January 22nd and 
arrived in Santiago the 
next day at noon. It was a 
long tiring trip. 

We are now trying to get 
over jet lag caused by a 
five hour time change.


